Ludwig, Nicole

From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Sent: Friday, May 22, 2015 2:49 PM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: FW: Development at 5658 Victoria Drive

From: Wei Min Lee5-22(1) Pérsonal and Confidential

Sent: Friday, May 22, 2015 2:35 PM
To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Subject: re: Development at 5658 Victoria Drive

To Whom it May Concern,

| fully support the proposed development being built at 5658 Victoria Drive.

| have been living in the area (Kensington) for over 18 years and believe it's necessary
to allow for new housing development here. As Vancouver becomes more populated,
old buildings need to be demolished to allow for new, improved, and optimized housing

for our future.

After seeing the major developments on Cambie and Main street, | look forward to
seeing Victoria drive become more populated and prosperous.

Please send me an email if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Wei Min Lee

s.22(1) Personal and Confidential



Ludwig, Nicole

From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Sent: Friday, May 22, 2015 12:44 PM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: FW: 5648-5678 Victoria Drive, Vancouver

rrom:S.22(1) Personal and Confidential
Sent: Friday, May 22, 2015 12:13 PM

To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Subject: 5648-5678 Victoria Drive, Vancouver

Hello, my name is Nicky and I am in favour of the proposed development of 5648-5678 Victoria Drive,
Vancouver. This is a great opportunity for young people starting their new lives. Vancouver is getting really
hard to live in with the high expenses so this project sounds great. I have lived in Vancouver my whole life and
absolutely love it.

Best,
Nicky



Ludwig, Nicole

From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Sent: Monday, May 25, 2015 10:02 AM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: FW: 5648-5678 victoria drive

----- Original Message----- ) )
From: Par Dhaddss-22(1) Personal and Confidential

Sent: Sunday, May 24, 2015 4:56 PM
To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Subject: 5648-5678 victoria drive

Hi there,
My name is Par Dhadda, coordinator at Vancity Credit Union, and Health and Wellness specialist. |

grew up in the neighbourhood and am in support/ favour of the development project. There’s not
enough affordable units in the area and it's a nice fit for the community.

Thanks,
par



Ludwig, Nicole

From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Sent: Monday, May 25, 2015 2:58 PM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: FW: 5648-5678 Victoria Drive Development Rental 100

From: Susan Au-Young®:-22(1) Personal and Confidential

Sent: Monday, May 25, 2015 12:49 PM
To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Subject: Re: 5648-5678 Victoria Drive Development Rental 100

Hello Mayor, Council and decisionmakers:

I have lived in South Vancouver since 1972, presently work in the area and continue my community service for
the area.

I have been very active in the community with many Asian Interest and like to see better affordable rental
housing in this area.

It is a very positive thing for the people and the community and for city development.
This new potential development will better our community and it will be a good change.
I favor this new development to take place soon.

Thank you
Susan Au-Young





